
01/10/2020 

MS Lucy Hammil 
- 12 Bridgeview CRES 
Forestville NSW 
lucepullin@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I am outraged at the council regarding this proposal. 

It is not surprising that people in favour of this development come from residents of suburbs far 
away or schools and clubs who will benefit the most from access to additional floodlit fields at 
night. But local residents already make significant sacrifices for the community with respect to 
weekend traffic flow due to the playing fields and now to extend this throughout the week and 
into evenings is too much!

There is a severe lack of consideration for the local residents and no thought has been made 
for the local wildlife and the litter evening matches will bring.

I strongly object to the floodlights! 

Sent: 1/10/2020 10:07:10 PM
Subject: Online Submission


